
Discussion of the Financial Feasibility Study
 
In the coming weeks the congregation will have an opportunity to get together to discuss the Financial Feasibility Study which was rec
conducted by Bill Clontz. Bill is a UUA Congregational Stewardship Network Consultant. The report was sent to the congregation by
Friday, July 18. Some hard copies are available on Sunday. Hopefully, you have read the report and will have thoughts to share or que
ask. The meeting date will be announced in the Spiral and in an upcoming BOF Newsletter.
 
Are you a Chalice Lighter?
 
Chalice Lighters are members and friends of the Southeast District who pool their contributions into grants awarded to other congrega
Chalice Lighters commit to give a pledge of $15 or more up to three times a year-- to fund a congregation’s growth project. Your “call
describes the proposed project. It’s an easy and inexpensive way to help our sister faith communities. You can enroll online at
www.uuasouthernregion.org  Click on Chalice Lighters.
 
WUU is hoping to be the recipient of such a call as we apply for a Chalice Lighter grant to help with expenses involved in the remaini
exploratory work.
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